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On behalf of all of us at SteppIR – 73

John Mertel  WA7IR  President/CEO

ON EVERYTHING!

19N I N T E E N  Y E A R S

THANK YOU
To all of our customers and supporters!

  We would like to announce a FLASH sale to celebrate our 19th year of operation!

  From June 10 thru 15, 2020 save 10% off of any order placed 
  with SteppIR – online*, email or call-in.

* Online orders will be credited the discount on final invoice but 
   will not show discount when placing order 

Throughout the years, we have had an incredible amount of support, 

guidance, input, constructive criticism and above all, helpful words of 

advice and encouragement from our customers.  I remember when Mike 

K7IR, Jim K7IRF and I started this company in 2001, hams were so 

motivated to help us grow (we were working out of Jim’s garage back 

then) they would order every single option on an antenna “just to be 

sure we made it”, even though they had  no actual need for some (or in 

some cases ANY) of those options.  We were so thankful back then for 

that uncommon support, and that feeling has never changed – Now here 

we are in the midst of one of the great tragedies in our modern world, 

and our customers continue to give us the same kind of love, that 

fantastic support that has kept us motivated to continue driving to 

be the very best in our field.  So instead of 

promoting a particular product this month, 

we would like to say a simple and sincere 

THANK YOU to everyone that has supported 

SteppIR over the years, those that are leading 

the charge now and of course to those future 

customers.  Thanks to you we are alive and well, 

and ready to help!


